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November 2021 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Year 13 Mock Examinations 
Monday 29th November – 13th December 2021 

 
Year 13 mock exams will start on Monday 29th November and a copy of the timetable is included with this 
letter. Boys will take all their exams at Rutlish. 
 
Morning exams start at 8.50am and afternoon exams at 1pm. Students should meet in the RR6 Common 
Room at least 20 minutes prior to the exam start time.  
 
Students should ensure they have the correct equipment and calculator, if permitted, for each exam. This 
should be all in a clear pencil case or plastic bag.  
 
Mock exams are conducted under the full examination board regulations. These rules and other exam 
information can be viewed on the Rutlish website.  
 
ONLY authorised materials are allowed in an exam room. We recommend unauthorised items are left at home. 
The School will not accept any liability for the loss of property if left outside the exam room.  
 
Watches are no longer permitted in the examination rooms and must be removed before entry.  
 
The school will continue to follow the Covid-19 guidelines set by public Health England during these mock 
examinations.  
 
If you have any exam related queries, please contact the exams office on 020 8254 3329. For all subject 
related queries please speak directly to the subject teacher.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
  
 
 
Miss April Bancroft  
Exams Manager  

 
 
 
 
 
 
  

mailto:administration@rutlish.merton.sch.uk
http://www.rutlish.merton.sch.uk/

